
Join us at Granite State Taxpayers 2025 Summer Meeting 
 

Thursday, August 28, 2025 from 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM (Doors open 5:45 PM) 

Murphy's Carriage House, 393 NH Route 101 Bedford, NH 03110 

 

What Do We Do About Housing? 

Over five years median home prices in NH ballooned 70% from $300,000 to over $500,000. 

A panel discussion with the following experts: 

Jay Minkarah, Executive Director, Nashua Regional Planning Commission with over 20 years of experience in 

planning and economic development in New England. 

Matt Mayberry, CEO of the NH Home Builders Association representing the 27,000 people who work in the 

residential building trades. 

Joe Wichert, licensed land surveyor and septic system designer with an AAS in Civil Technology/Surveying. 

Member, New Hampshire Board of Licensure for Land Surveyors. 

Sen. Keith Murphy, two-term NH Senator and a full-time restaurateur, he holds a masters degree in Community 

Planning and a BA in Political Science. 

 

Tickets ($50.00) ($40.00 for Legislators) include buffet dinner, with cash bar:  

 Buy tickets at: https://what-about-housing.eventbrite.com 

 or at: www.GraniteStateTaxpayers.org/ 

 

You don't have to be a GST member to attend. 
 

Tell your colleagues and groups and invite them to attend. 

We look forward to seeing you and your friends there. 

http://www.granitestatetaxpayers.org/

